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Denis Naughten T.D. 
 
 
15th December, 2020 
 
 
PQ39684/20  To ask the Minister for Health the plans the HSE has to reopen its rolling nurse recruitment 
campaign; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Denis Naughten 
 
Dear Deputy,  
 
I refer to your recent parliamentary question above which was sent to the HSE for reply.  
 
I can confirm that the recruitment of Staff Nurses in the Acute Hospital sector has been devolved for Staff 
grade nurses.  
 
HBS Recruit continue to run a rolling recruitment campaign for Staff Nurse Mental Health Services and Staff 
Nurse Intellectual Disability Services.  
 
HBS HR have also supported our CHO services by managing a recruitment campaign for Graduate Staff 
Nurses in 2020 in conjunction with a third party recruitment service provider. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_________________________ 
Marie O’Sullivan  
National HR 


